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Urgent Consideration of the Provincial Government's Plan to Reduce 
the Size of City Council - by Mayor John Tory, seconded by Councillor 
Mary-Margaret McMahon

* This Motion has been deemed urgent by the Chair.
* This Motion is not subject to a vote to waive referral. This Motion has been added to the 
agenda and is before Council for debate. 

Recommendations
Mayor John Tory, seconded by Councillor Mary-Margaret McMahon recommends that:

1. City Council consider the implications of the Provincial announcement on changing 
Toronto's wards at its meeting on July 27, 2018.

Summary
The Premier has announced the government's intent to introduce legislation to reduce the size 
of City Council to 25 members using the Provincial and Federal ridings.

In order to allow City Council to debate the implications of this announcement, City Council 
should add this matter to the agenda of the current meeting for debate.
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